
Going Green in Greeneville City Schools!
Energy CLASS Grant Summary

Needs and Challenges

• Improved training for staff to support energy efficiency in the schools

• Energy champion support at the school level

• Funds to replace inefficient infrastructure, including HVAC controls, and 
to improve learning environments for students

Proposed Facilities and Energy Champions

• Highland Elementary School – Zachary Holt

• Tusculum View Elementary School – Amanda Richey

• Greeneville High School – Bryan Everhart

Potential Impact

Funds from the Energy Class Grant would enable us to build on our current 
energy conservation program by establishing Energy Champions within 
individual school buildings. We currently have a District Energy Champion, but 
sharing knowledge, awareness, and accountability with school-level Energy 
Champions would strengthen our current program. Additionally, the funds 
would allow for necessary building upgrades which will improve air quality and 
learning environments for students and staff.


